
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Horn Lake Board of Aldermen will hold a Public 
Hearing at 6:00 P.M. on Tuesday, November 5th, 2019 at City Hall located at 3101 
Goodman Road West. The purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive Public Comment 
on the following action: 

THE PETITIONER(S): The City of Horn Lake will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed 
creation of a Rental Housing Code for the City of Horn Lake. 

Copies of the Ordinance are available at the Planning Department, or by contacting the 
Planning Director at (662) 342-3492. All interested parties and any objections to this 
request being granted will be heard at the Public Hearing.  

The public is welcome. 

Willie Davidson Jr. 

Planning Director 


